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Dear Andrew,

At our CCI subcommittee meeting of 12/2/10 we reviewed two proposals from the History
of Art Department concerning changes in curricular requirements for both the History of
Art BA and History of Art Minor, in regards to semester conversion. I’m pleased to report
that both proposals passed unanimously.

There are a few small typos that need to be corrected in the BA proposal:

-on the Semester advising sheet: 
·     number of one course:  HA 20001 should read HA 2001; 
·     “CH” and “hours” need to go to right side of page; 
·     category 12 needs to be all on one page. 
-in the List of semester courses: “HA2001; HA 2001H”: needs to go on two different lines
(same comment for HA 2002 & HA 2002H) 

There was some discussion regarding History of Art Minor courses starting at the 2000-
level, but the committee felt this need not pose a conflict with the 1000-level rule.

Thanks for such a complete and thoroughly considered proposal!

All best,
Bebe Miller
Chair, A&H CCI Subcommittee

mailto:beryl@bebemillercompany.org
mailto:shelton.85@osu.edu
mailto:williams.1415@osu.edu
mailto:vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
mailto:miller.2506@osu.edu

